
Religious Education 
Our Religious Education program has concluded for the year, and we would like 
to take the opportunity to thank our Coordinator, Dee Dee Logan, and all of the 
teachers for their hard work and dedication throughout the past year. We 
would also like to thank teachers, students and parents for their patience 
during the prolonged construction in the Family Center last fall. 
 
Finally, thank you to everyone who helped out with the successful 
Confirmation reception last weekend.  
 
Father’s Day Bulletin  
Since we were late announcing the Mother's Day bulletin, we figured we would 
be early with the Father's Day one. Simply print your father's name on an 
envelope and “In Memory of” if he is deceased or “In Honor of” if he is still 
living. Please also write “Father’s Day” somewhere on the envelope, so that we 
can keep the names separate from other memorials that come in. You may also 
choose to place a donation for the Building Fund in the same envelope but this 
is not required. Please place it in the collection no later than Sunday, June 13th. 
 
Parish Picnic 
Our annual picnic will be held on Father’s Day, Sunday, June 20th. Sign-up 
sheets are located at the entrance of the church. If you can help out at the 
barbeque, or are willing to bring some food, please take a moment to add your 
name to one, or more, of the sheets. It is especially important for us to have an 
approximate number of people attending so that we will have enough prizes 
for the children and plenty of food for everyone. 
 
CWL Closing Dinner 
The closing dinner for the Holy Trinity CWL will be held on Wednesday, June 
9th. Mass will be celebrated at 5:15pm. Members will meet after Mass (6:15pm) 
at the Reversing Falls Restaurant. Members will be contacted. 
 
649 
Our next draw starts on May 29th. The cutoff date is next Saturday, May 22nd. 
Contact Stella (652-2565) for more information or to submit your numbers. 
 
Ministry Schedule 
The schedule for July - September is going to be prepared soon. If you know 
that you are going to be away at any point during those months would you 
please let Cindy (doylewil@rogers.com or 633-5895) know by May 30th. 

Peace Penny Thank You 
The children of our Religious Education program have raised a total of $272.60 
(27,260 pennies) for the Belfast Children's Vacation Project during this past 
year. They would like to thank all the parishioners who helped them achieve 
this great amount and they would like to remind everyone to save their 
pennies during the summer as they will begin again in October. 
 
 
COLLECTION 
May 9th   

 
2010 

 
2009 

Envelopes 1404 1512 

Loose 157 157 

Building Fund 120 28 

Needy 9 40 

Mother’s Day 100 20 

Pope’s Pastoral Works - 12 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Last Weekend, Generous Donations were made to our 

Building Fund in Memory of 

 

Joe Marcon 

 

Please remember him in your Prayers 
 
Building Fund 
If you wish to make a donation to our Building Fund in memory of a loved one, 
simply write their name and “In Memory of” on one of our Building Fund 
Envelopes (found at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the collection. 
 
Flea Market 
St. Pius X is holding their annual Victoria Day Flea Market/Bake Sale on 
Monday, May 24th, from 8am - 12noon in their hall. 
 
Mass For Healing 
Fr. Paul LeBlanc will be celebrating Mass at St. Peter's on Thursday, May 20th, 
7pm. There will also be Adoration, Reconciliation, and prayer teams. All are 
welcome. 



Assumption Breakfast 
K of C Council #6770 is hosting their regular monthly breakfast at the 
Assumption Centre on May 16th from 9am - 1pm. Cost: Adults - $6, children 
under 12 - $3. Proceeds going to Belfast Children's Project and SJ Regional 
Hospital - The Give ER & Trauma Centre. Tickets on infant’s hand-knit Aaron 
sweater and cap direct from Ireland will also be sold. 
 
Evening Prayer 
All are welcome at St. Alphonsus, Hampton, on Tuesday, May 18th at 7pm. 
 
Growing Up Catholic  
Workshop is being held on August 13th & 14th at St. Joseph's parish. For more 
information call (653-6856) or email (elliottx@nb.sympatico.ca) St. Joseph's. 
Cost is $100 for couples, $75 for single person. Registration deadline is the 
middle of May. 
 
Raise The Roof Concert 
Second annual event will be held at St. John the Baptist on Sunday, May 16th at 
2pm. Concert will feature many prominent local musicians. A reception and 
small auction will follow the concert. All proceeds will go to their Building Fund. 
 
Dancing 
Park Avenue Fiddlers & Friends will be performing at St. Ann's on Friday, May 
21st, from 7:30-9:30pm. There will be a free-will offering at the door with all 
proceeds going to the church building fund. Free tea, coffee and doughnuts are 
available during the break. 
 
Zumba Dance/Exercise Class   
Fundraiser for Belfast Children's Project, today, May 16th, at Glen Falls School 
from 1:30 - 2:30pm. Cost: Adults - $10, Youth - $5. Come learn to Zumba and 
get great workout. 
 
Roast Beef Supper 
St. Peter's is hosting the supper on Saturday, May 29th, with two sittings at 5 & 
5:30pm. Tickets are $10 for Adults, $5 for Children, and $25 for Families of 4 or 
more. Tickets are available at the St. Peter's Rectory. 
 
Mount Carmel Academy Reunion 
Reunion takes place from June 22nd - 24th at the Villa Madonna. For more 
information, call Jean (672-8941) or Liz (693-5745). 

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

SUNDAY, MAY 16, 2010 

SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER - ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
Sick/Shut-In Visitation: Contact the office. 

  
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  May 17th 9:00am John Sullivan 

Tuesday May 18th NO MASS 

Wednesday May 19th NO MASS 

Thursday May 20th 9:00am Mary Breen 

Friday May 21st 9:00am Leo Mulholland 

Saturday May 22nd 5:00pm James J. Butler 
(Anniversary) 

Sunday May 23rd 10:30am For The Parish 
 


